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Dear Parents and Carers of Reception children, 
 
As we are heading towards the festive period we thought it would be helpful to 
remind you of the events and dates we have planned in the coming weeks. 
 
Christmas dates 
Christmas Workshop 
We would like to invite you to our classroom Christmas decorating event on Friday 
1st December from 8.50.-9.45 am. All the children will be making Christmas 
decorations to decorate their classroom. Parents, carers and grandparents are 
welcome; we can only allocate 1 adult per child due to limited space. The workshop 
will be held in your child's classroom, where you will be supporting the children to 
make a range of decorations for the classroom. Please come into the classroom with 
your child at the start of the day. 
  
 
Christmas singing performance 
You are warmly invited to our Christmas singing performance. We will be singing 
some Christmas songs for parents and carers on Wednesday 13th and Thursday14th 
December at 9.15am in our school hall. The performance should last about 15 
minutes. This event is not ticketed and you are able to choose which day you would 
like to come. Please note, we are only able to allocate 2 adults across the 2 
performances. For example 1 adult on Wednesday and 1 adult on Thursday or 2 
adults on Thursday or 2 adults on Friday. Many thanks for your co-operation.  
 
If you have any further questions, please see a member of the Reception team. 
Once again, we would like to say a huge thank you for your ongoing support.   
 
Kind regards   
The Foundation Stage team  

 



 
 
 
 


